
Date: 3rd May 2024 

Assemblies 

This week in assembly the children considered a news story about 

Nike not selling single running shoes, yet still promoting their brand 

using disabled runners. We discussed how disability is a protected 

characteristic and in a democracy everyone should have access to 

the same opportunities. We also read a book called ‘You’re so amazing’ about inclusion and acceptance.  

 

HAPPY  BIRTHDAY! 

Birthday wishes for this week 
go to:  

Charlotte and 
Varshitha 

 

WEEKLY  

ATTENDANCE 

GODREVY:  92.86%  

FISTRAL:    96.38% 

MOUSEHOLE:  91.14% 

TREEN:  94.24% 

OUTSTANDING   

ACHIEVEMENT    

GODREVY:  Lexi 

FISTRAL:  Dillon 

MOUSEHOLE:  Amelia 

TREEN:  Harrison R  

PARENT MEETINGS 

There will be a meeting at 3.20 pm on Thursday, 9th May for parents of both year 5 and year 6 pupils 

about the final arrangements, kit list, etc, for our trip to Bristol at the beginning of June. ALSO in a change 

from the information in last weeks newsletter the meeting for parents of pupils in Year 6 about the ar-

rangements and nature of the SATs tests , will follow on and last about 10-15 minutes. All Year 6 parents 

are welcome to stay for this. 

PTA update - Lots of exciting things have been going on in the background for the Friends of St Erth 

School over the last few weeks. We have a newly formed committee; we will pop a pho-
to of us in next week’s newsletter, so you know who we are! Please say hello if you spot 
us, we are a friendly bunch!  We are now also known as the FOSS and we have our very 
own logo! We also have our own dedicated email address which you can email if you 
have any fundraising ideas or if you have any questions. Our email is 
foss@sterth.tpacademytrust.org 

 
We are currently working on sustainable year round fundraising and are in the process of implementing 
the following: 
 A preloved uniform shop - we are still accepting donations, especially polo shirts, grey short, grey 
trousers and summer and winter school dresses; 
 We are still on the hunt for waterproof clothing donations for our forest school - we would love pud-
dle/splash suits, waterproof trousers and thin waterproof coats. A yellow bin is in reception and if you 
have any donations they can be placed in here. Please only place items that are washed and in good or 
better condition without holes or stains; 
 In the next few weeks a recycling clothes bin will be placed on site - keep your eyes out for details on 
this! 
 We have signed up for easyfundraising - details attached and it really is an easy addition to our fund-
raising programme; - Click here to access the QR Code  
 Last but by no means least we have an event coming up, our Spring into Summer Disco, please see 

poster attached!  
Thank you for all of your support. Every parent or carer is a member of our wonderful PTA and we recog-
nise some members may be able to be more active than others. If you would like to be an active member 
of the PTA event helpers team please drop us an email, team work makes the dream work! 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-st-erth-school/qr/?utm_source=Iterable&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=activation&tag=A2303


Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 9th May—Residential Information meeting for year 5 and 6 parents— 3.20pm immediately following 

this will be a quick meeting for Y6 parents about the arrangements for SATs 

Monday 13th May—Start of SATs week 

W/C 20th May—Bikeability 

May 27th to 31st—Half Term 

Monday 3rd to Wednesday 5th June—Year 5 and 6 Residential Trip 

Saturday, 29 June —School doing refreshments at the Farmers’ Market 

Wednesday 17th July  - School Performance of Matilda at Hayle Academy 

Friday 19th July—Last day of the Summer Term 

 Treen Class Reading roll of honour 

4 reads at home in a week!! CONGRATULATIONS to… 

Felicity  Zennor  Charlotte 

Harrison R  Ruan Y 

Acceptable Use Form 

We sent these forms home last week.  If you still haven’t returned yours please can 

you send in on Monday.  Thanks. 

Free golf in August - All Y5 & Y6 children are invited to free golf session at West Cornwall Golf Club.  
These take place in the summer holidays on 4 consecutive Saturdays: 3rd, 10th, 17th and 
24th August from 10am to 10.45am.  All equipment provided and parents will have to 
stay on site during the session.  There is a maximum of 20 children per session, so par-
ents will need to call Nick, PGA Pro, to book their sessions.  His number is: 

07871916446  
 
The course is exposed to the elements but children can wear what they feel comfortable 
in and preferably trainers for footwear. If they want to bring a water bottle with them 
that's fine too.—See attached flyer. 

Additional items attached: With the  newsletter, in the email & on the website: 

Online Safety Newsletter Primary May 2024 

Spring into Summer Disco Poster 

West Cornwall Golf flyer 

Easyfundraising Poster 

Hayle Tennis Club Open Day Flyer 

Household Support Fund Information  


